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ANNOUNCING H-CANADA

Announcing H-Canada, an international 
electronic discussion group set up and run 
by H-Net, Humanities On-Line, and 
sponsored by the Canadian Committee on 
History and Computing, a committee of the 
Canadian Historical Association. The 
purpose of H-Canada is to provide a forum 
for discussing the history of Canada and 
other related subjects (sociology, political 
studies, literature, women's studies, 
Canadian studies etc).

There are no chronological or topical 
limits. H-Canada is a bilingual (French 
and English) discussion list. Messages are 
posted in the language in which they were 
sent. Subscription is free, and subscribers 
will automatically receive messages in 
their computer mailboxes. Messages can 
be saved, discarded, copied, printed out, or 
relayed to someone else. It is like a daily 
newsletter or an ongoing, moderated 
"roundtable" discussion.

Primary Purpose

The primary purpose of H-Canada is to 
stimulate dialogue among scholars who 
study Canadian history and related 
disciplines. H-Canada enables scholars to 
communicate current research and research 
interests; discuss new articles, books, 
papers, approaches, methods, and tools of 
analysis; test new ideas, and share 
comments and tips on teaching.

Co-Editors

H-Canada is co-edited by associate 
Professor Dave De Brou of the University 
of Saskatchewan (debrou@duke.usask.ca) 
and Tony Gulig, Ph.D. candidate in 
Canadian history at the University of 
Saskatchewan (gulig@duke.usask.ca). H- 

Canada has an éditorial board, broadly 
représentative of the state of scholarship, 
which sets policy and advises the editors.

Dialogues in Canadian History

H-Canada publishes syllabi, outlines, 
handouts, bibliographies, guides to term 
papers, listings of new sources, library 
catalogues and archives, and reports on 
new software, datasets and cd-roms. H- 
Canada also posts announcements of 
conférences, fellowships and jobs. 
Subscribers write in with questions, 
comments, and reports. H-Canada cames 
announcements from publishers of new 
books, and commissions book reviews. H- 
Canada actively seeks participation by 
textbook publishers, whose editors can join 
with text authors to shape the next édition 
of the textbook teachers will be using.

An Edited List

H-Canada will be completely non-partisan. 
Ail submissions must be approved by the 
editors, who will reject fiâmes, irrelevant 
material, or items that do not further the 
scholarly dialogue. Complaints raised by 
subscribers will be reviewed by the 
éditorial board, who will ad vise the editors. 
The decisions of the editors will be final.

H-Canada is edited to filter out extraneous 
messages (like requests for subscription) 
and items that do not belong on the list. 
The editors will not alter the meaning of a 
message, but will, if necessary, add name 
and e-address and modify the subject line 
of a post.

The mailing addresses of the moderators 
are: H-Canada c/o, Dave De Brou, Tony 

Gulig, Department of History, University 
of Saskatchewan, 9 Campus Drive, 
Saskatoon SK S7N 5A5. Téléphoné: 
(306) 966-5803 or (306) 966-4297; 
Fax:(306) 966-5852.

To Subscribe to H-Canada

Send this e-mail message via the 
INTERNET to LISTSERV@msu.edu: 
Sub H-Canada firstname sumame, school, 
language of communication.

You put your own first name, last name, 
the name of your school, and the preferred 
language of communication (French or 
English). In the place of "firstname", 
"sumame", "school", and "language of 
communication."

For example: sub H-Canada Leslie Jones, 
Northem University, English.

If you hâve access to BITNET and not the 
Internet, the same message goes to 
LISTSERV@MSU [capital or lower case 
does not matter, but spelling does. Note 
"LISTSERV"].

H-Canada

H-Canada is supported by H-Net, the 
National Endowment for the Humanities, 
The University of Illinois-Chicago, 
Michigan State University, and a team of 
volunteers. There are currently no dues or 
fees of any kind. Subscribers only need an 
address on Bitnet or Internet, which is 
provided to faculty and students by campus 
computer centers. The consultants there, 
or departmental colleagues, can explain 
how to send an e-mail message via Bitnet 
or Internet.
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